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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 
 
3 February 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
PARENTING FACTORS SURVEY 
  
We have been asked by a former placement student to disseminate a survey, which will form part of their 
research on parenting factors and parents' reflections on various topics regarding themselves and their 
children.  
 
Your responses are anonymous if you choose to take part. 
  
To take part in the 10-minute survey:  
 

• You must be a parent of a primary school aged child/children (5-11 years old)  
• You must be currently living in the UK (you do not have to be a UK resident).  

  
If you have more than one child who matches the above criteria, please re-complete the questionnaire for 
each individual child.  
   
If there is another parent/guardian legally responsible for your child/children, we would also value their 
separate participation in this study - each parent must complete the survey individually.  
  
Here is the link to the survey:  
https://qualtrics.ucl.ac.uk/jfe/form/SV_37XhjG2Le8Ya1Iq  
  
If you have any questions, please contact anjali.jayanty.20@ucl.ac.uk or nabihah.ahmed.20@ucl.ac.uk  
  
We thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Christine Graham 
Headteacher  
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